
The Disability Integration Project at Atlanta Legal Aid Society is still open during this crisis. While we are
not taking any office walk-in visits, we are still taking new applications for services.

Please call our intake line at 404-377-0707 if you are having trouble with any of the following:

Have you been terminated from Medicaid or have your Medicaid services been
terminated/reduced?

Are you having trouble with your Medicaid waiver (NOW/COMP, SOURCE, CCSP, ICWP or
GAPP)?

Has your day program closed?
Is your aide no longer showing up or coming for fewer hours?
Have you been told your services cannot begin at this time?

Have you been discharged from a mental hospital without a place to go?

Do you need help getting mental health services in the community?

Are you having trouble getting your child ABA therapy or other services through Medicaid?

Does your child have an IEP or a 504 plan that is not being followed through online
education?

Atlanta Legal Aid Is Open During the COVID-19 Crisis

If you need help with other legal problems like divorce, evictions, or consumer issues, call
404-524-5811. You can access a full list of resources for navigating COVID-19

at www.georgialegalaid.org/resource/covid-19-resource-list 

View our full list of explainer videos at shorturl.at/ckmJW


